Kuether, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Amy Heron **Cc:** Kuether, Molly

Subject: RE: Dear Alderman Bauman

Thanks for your comments of support.

----Original Message-----

From: Amy Heron [mailto:aheron972@msn.com] Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2016 10:38 PM

To: Bauman, Robert

Subject: Dear Alderman Bauman

I recently received a post card and letter about having speed bumps installed between 30th-31st on Mt. Vernon ave. As you know we have been having a big problem with speed and traffic in this area. So I would be in favor of this project going ahead. Please do whatever it takes to get this done. Although I do not live in the neighborhood, I do own a duplex at 3108-3110 West Mt. Vernon Ave. Please make the neighbor a save place for the small kids and and help get rid of speeding cars going west bound before someone gets hit or a bad accident at the bottom of the hill on 31st Street. The estimated cost is a small price to pay. I have spoken to Bob Green about this countless times before and I am glad this might be getting done. Do what is right for everyone and vote to get this done. Thank You. Dean Heron Feel free to contact me at aheron972@msn.com or at 414-708-6162. I am sorry that I will not be able to make it to the meeting but would like to hear what I can do to make this happen. Let me know.

Kuether, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2016 9:38 AM

To: dziewa80
Cc: Kuether, Molly

Subject: RE: Regarding speed bumps on 3100 West Mt. Vernon

Thank you for your comments of support. Neighbors approach me about this and I started the paper which has culminated in Wednesday's hearing. You are right about the speeding. It is crazy.

From: dziewa80 [mailto:dziewa80@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2016 9:32 AM

To: Bauman, Robert

Subject: Regarding speed bumps on 3100 West Mt. Vernon

Alderman Bauman,

As your constituent, I'm writing to you today to voice my support for the city's proposal to install speed bumps on the 3100 block of West Mt. Vernon Ave.

My name is Adam Dziewiontkoski and I'm a resident at 3110 West Mt. Vernon Ave. I'm 27 years old and I've been a tenant residing there for 4 years.

I was notified of this speed bump proposal by my landlords, Dean and Amy Heron. They also support this measure and are willing to help pay for the costs of installing them.

There will be a 9am Public Works Committee hearing regarding this on Feb. 17th, which I will not be able to attend. But I do want to pass on to you why I think the speed bumps are necessary:

During the past 4 years I've lived on the street, it has become alarmingly common for passerby vehicles eclipsing 50-60+ MPH speeds on Mount Vernon Ave, apparently for no reason whatsoever. It is extremely common after midnight until morning hours almost on a daily basis.

Parked vehicles have been struck and it is an obvious safety hazard. I do believe installing speed bumps would significantly curb this issue and make my street safer.

Thanks for your consideration and let me know if I can help in any other way. My phone number is 414-704-9783.

Sincerely, Adam Dziewiontkoski

3110 West Mount Vernon Ave Milwaukee, WI 53208